

Noose Lane, Willenhall WV13 3BB Tel: 01902 366220 www.fibbersleyparkacademy.org.uk

Headteacher: Mrs K Sugars

Friday 24th June 2022.

Dear Parents and Carers

Re: Transition and moving up arrangements.

Over the next few weeks we will be welcoming our new Reception and Nursery children and their families into school, Year 6 will be visiting their new schools and the children currently in Reception up to Year 5 will be meeting their new teachers and classrooms.

On Tuesday 28th June (transition morning) and Wednesday 29th June (transition full day) we will be holding our moving up days in school. This will give your child the opportunity to meet their new teacher, begin to familiarise themselves with a new classroom and experience being a year older in school. You may see from the class lists that we will be saying good bye to staff who are moving on to new and exciting challenges; Miss Lloyd will be joining one of our trust schools and Miss McKenzie and Kane will be exploring pastures new. We will be welcoming new staff to the Fibbersley Family; Mr Holding, Miss Hubble and Miss Wadelin.

New classes:

The Cove- Mr Holding, Miss Pidgeon, Mrs Guest and Miss Williams

Nursery- Miss Perry, Mrs Kandola, Mrs Blackmoor, Mrs Bowers

Reception

(RH)- Mrs Passmore (Year Lead), Mr Evans

(RA)- Mrs Rock, Mrs Southall

(RG)- Miss Castley, Mrs Preston

Year 1

Children currently in RH (1W)- Mrs Wilson (Year Lead), Miss Baker

Children currently in RL (1P)- Mrs Iqbal, Miss Silk

Children currently in RA (1H)- Mr Hancock, additional support staff.

Year 2

Children currently in 1C (2B)- Mrs Burns (Year lead), Mrs Edwards

Children currently in 1W (2X) Mr Bennion, Mrs Cole

Children currently in 1B (2S) Miss Shaw, Mrs Brotherton

Year 3

3D- Miss Davies (Phase leader) and Mr Perry + additional support staff

3W- Miss Wadelin

3M- Mrs Mullaney, Miss Howes















Year 4

Children currently in 3M (4D)- Mr Dewar (Year lead), Mrs Banks

Children currently in 3G (4L)- Miss Phillips, Miss Jankowska

Children currently in 3D (4P)- Miss Parry, Mrs Fazal

Year 5

Children currently in 4D (5H)- Mrs Hayer (Year lead), Mrs Stokes

Children currently in 4P (5R)- Miss O'Regan, Mrs Chana-Drayton

Children currently in 4S (5A)- Miss Hubble, Mrs Morris

Year 6

Children currently in 5X (6M)- Mr Morton (Year lead), Mrs Walls, Ms Thompson

Children currently in 5L (6Z)- Mrs Dawson and Miss Aldridge, Mrs Cruxton

Children currently in 5R (6B)-Miss Burns, Mrs Kirby

We are all looking forward to meeting our new classes and welcoming new families into school. Early in the autumn term there be an opportunity to meet your child's class teacher.

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Miss Reynolds if you have any questions regarding our moving up days.

Kind regards,

Mrs Sugars Headteacher